## Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

October 25, 1977

Mr. W.L.Clark Asst. Director Employee Relations Dept. Campus Mail

Dear Mr. Clark;

Re: Susan Bushell - I.Q.Tests

The Union feels that the University is not empowered to administer I.Q. tests to Ms. Bushell. Before any such tests are administered we would appreciate a letter from the University advising us that it has obtained Ms. Bushell's consent.

Yours truly,

Ann Hutchison, on behalf of

Grievance Committee

ann Hutchison

cc: Susan Bushell

R.A. Grant